The past year has been an exciting one for North Brookfield Local Public Access Cable. Over
the past year we have purchased and installed a new broadcasting system. We were able to
cover many local events and broadcast them across our three channels. These programs
include varsity sport games, school committee meetings, and town meetings. This an exciting
time with exciting new possibilities for LPAC.

One reason that we are moving towards newer technology is that we do not become
obsolete as technology advances. However we do recognize that these upgrades do not come
without cost. It is the opinion of our organization that we are investing in quality equipment that
will better the community for years to come. Our partnership with Charter is still very productive
and is providing funding for the organization.

LPAC is without doubt in a period of transition and we apologize for any inconveniences.
Many new people have joined LPAC over the past year in order to fill a few key voids. With the
passing of Mike Tillotson as well as Peter Barstow, LPAC lost two large contributors to our
organization. However a new generation has risen to the challenge of raising the quality of
LPAC as a whole. We are confident that after a rebuilding year at LPAC, 2016 will be a very
productive year.

New things to look out for in 2016 are; live varsity sport events, a new website
(nblpac.org), live high definition online streaming of live events and a high definition online video
archive. As always LPAC is looking for new crew members and suggestions from the
community. Please feel free to contact us at: 508-768-7838 or studio@nblpac.org

Current Board Members Production Crew
Jakob Anderson, chairman Tina Buzzell
Byron Ake, vice chairman Ray Hebert

Paul LeBlanc Corey Macintosh
Ellen Smith Stephen Maxwell

Sheila Orsi Christopher Tillotson
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